
 

Expressions of Interest 

Community Medical Courier Service 2024 

 
The Isle of Man Government and Manx Care invites expressions of interest from suitably 
experienced and qualified contractor to provide Community medical courier service to various 
Community Health Centres and General Practitioners across the Island. 

 
It is recognised that the collection and delivery of medical specimens, supplies and 
correspondence is essential in supporting safe, high quality service provision to Isle of Man 
residents. 

The Service consists of a range of different transportation elements; many are time bound and 
have specific deadlines. There is a requirement for transportation of items to be delivered to 
the Pathology Department at Nobles Hospital, transportation of temperature/exposure 
sensitive goods and items of a patient confidential manner. 

 
The Contractor will be required to collect medical specimens from all General Practitioner 
facilities around the Island once per day, and deliver to the Pathology Department at Noble’s 
Hospital for analysing. 

It is essential to the operational delivery of professional healthcare standards provided at 
Noble’s Hospital that this activity be undertaken in compliance with the delivery schedule, 
which will be outlined in the ITT. 

 
In order to participate in this competitive exercise, your organisation must be registered on 
the Isle of Man Government’s Procurement Portal. If you have not previously registered, please 
visit https://in-tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home and select ‘Register’ from the menu on the 
right side of the Home Page. 

 
Once you have registered your organisation you should select this tender from the list of 
‘Current Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express Interest’ at the bottom of the page. 
Once you have clicked on 'Express an Interest' a 'Form of Acknowledgement' tab will appear. 
This tab will provide a copy of the 'Appeals Procedure' to be downloaded. In order to progress 
to the next stage of the process you will need to 'Opt-In' and complete the 'Form of 
Acknowledgment' questionnaire and click ‘Submit Return’ before the Expression of Interest 
deadline as detailed below. 

 
Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way, 
please e-mail procurement@gov.im 

 
Expressions of interest must be submitted through the above Portal by noon 3rd May 2024. 
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